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Guns won’t stop violent behavior but it will make a substantial dent, especially in 

reducing the number of suicides and attempted suicides. Likewise, passage of the bill 

will greatly reduce the number of automatic rifles and high capacity magazines, which 

are designed only for mass murder. 

 

I am a member of Oregonians Against the Death Penalty’s advisory board and a 

seasoned teacher of Nonviolent Communication. Passing this legislation will make all 

of our lives easier for finding peaceful solutions for conflict. 

 

 


